
 

 

 
January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please find attached the recently published Ofsted report for St Ambrose Catholic Primary 
School following their inspection on 15th and 16th November 2022. We are delighted that St 
Ambrose continues to be recognised as a ‘Good’ school. 
 
We would like to thank and congratulate leaders and staff at St Ambrose who have worked very 
hard to maintain this standard.  Inspectors were also very impressed with our pupils who they 
observed treating others with respect and who learn to see the value of thoughtful words. 
 
We are working closely with the Local Governing Body, Suzanne Horan, as CSEL, the school 
leadership team and all the staff, to ensure that the recommendations in the report are 
addressed as quickly as possible.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our school community, there is 
much to be proud of: governors, staff and pupils all work hard every day within this ‘friendly 
supportive place in which to work and learn’. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Griffin       D Gillett 
Chair of the Board     Chair of the Local Governing Body 
 
 


